



OFFICE OF THE PLANNING BOARD TOWN OF EAST BRIDGEWATER

www.eastbridgewaterma.gov 175 CENTRAL STREET EAST BRIDGEWATER, MASSACHUSETTS 02333-1912

BOARD MEMBERS Roy Gardner, Chairman Edward O'Leary, Vice-Chairman Christine Hanley, Clerk Linscott Snow, Member John Lawlor, Member Dorothy Simpson, Admin. Asst. dsimpson@eastbridgewaterma.gov

BOARD MEMBERS Sherrie Bates, Member Robert C. Kenn, Member Kevin Reilly Associate, Member

Telephone: 508-378-1607/1608 * Facsimile: 508-378-1628

Planning Board memo of meeting Monday, March 7, 2022 meeting was not called to order due to lack of a quorum.

Members present were Roy E. Gardner, Chairman; John Lawlor, Member; Rob Kenn, Member; Kevin Reilly, Associate Member. Also present Ellen McKenzie, Administrative Assistant; Candy Boyle, Senior Clerk; Dorothy Simpson, Interim Administrative Assistant. Not present: Edward O'Leary, Vice Chairman; Christine Hanley, Clerk; Linscott Snow, Member and Sherrie Bates, Member.

Rhino Capital, 798R N. Bedford Street requested an informal discussion. Robert Pellegrini, Attorney; Tylor Murphy, Rhino Capital, Owner; Matt Kealey, VHB, Inc.; Scott Lindgren, VHB and Bill Madden, Landscape Design were present.

MARCH 21, 2022 Agenda items to be continued until April 4, 2022 meeting.

Roy Gardner, Chairman

East Bridgewater Planning Board